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treasurer.moccc@outlook.com

From: Secretary MOCCC <secretary.moccc@outlook.com>

Sent: 15 December 2021 15:27

To: John.Oates@eastdunbarton.gov.uk; paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk; 

Gary.Pews@eastdunbarton.gov.uk

Cc: Alex Buist; treasurer.moccc@outlook.com; Jim Crawford; 

mackenzie.andy@btinternet.com; Alan Gall; agnes_raybould@hotmail.com; Morag 

Campbell; Alan S Harris

Subject: Milton of Campsie Core Paths

Good afternoon John, 

 

You may be unaware of a situation arising in Milton of Campsie at present in relation to core path access. The path 

to the south side of Birdston Coup has been closed off at both ends by the installation of Heras fencing. We have 

been receiving many complaints about the condition of the roads and paths around the current works at Birdston 

coup and feel that closing the well-used path off is totally unacceptable as is the closure of the access to the paths 

through the woods at Birdston Road just north of the old railway path.  

 

As EDC Access Officer we would like to know what actions you will be taking to have these well used routes 

reopened as soon as possible. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Brian J McFall 

Secretary - MOCCC 

 


